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My name is Chris James from Estacada, Oregon. I strongly oppose HB 2025 

because it’s a tax nightmare set to crush hardworking Oregonians. These increased 

taxes and fees hurt low income families and marginalized groups the most. Oregon’s 

cost of living is already too high—this bill will bury us deeper in debt. Please reject 

HB 2025 and protect working Oregonians now. 


